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I strongly support the passage of HB 2738. To eliminate lead from racetrack fuel 

helps protect the respiratory and nervous systems of everyone in the proximity of the 

Portland International Racetrack AND does not ban the operation of the racetrack. 

Race car enthusiasts win and the health of humans and non-humans win too. This is 

how we take care of people; that's what government is for.  


